



Apollo Avenue, Fairfields, Milton Keynes, MK11 4BA 01908 410330, enquiries@fairfieldsprimary.co.uk Head of School: Mrs Kelly Cursley www.fairfieldsprimary.co.uk

Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> March 2023

Dear Parent/Carers,

With the upcoming King's Coronation, we are planning some exciting learning activities around this significant event. These include learning new songs, creating a school piece of art to be displayed permanently - to remember the change in era - and many more exciting activities.

As part of this celebration, we would like to provide children with a 'keepsake', so they can remember how we embraced the coronation within school. We therefore ask for a voluntary contribution of £2. This can be paid through your Parent Mail app in the payments section by 6pm on 30<sup>th</sup> March 2023.

We will keep you updated with our plans for this momentous event and look forward to being able to celebrate with you, too!

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Emily Castle Deputy Headteacher



